From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/03/2025 6:16:08 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
15/03/2025

MRS Sarah Jelly Carroll
8 Gourlay AVE
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We are writing to express serious concern about the proposed changes to North Harbour

Marina.
This natural environment of the world deserves to be preserved for the masses who enjoy the

water and surrounding nature, not amended for the few who use super yachts.

It is a beautiful place where families are safe to enjoy the water, and where fish and other
species thrive. This should be preserved at all costs.

Once this is lost we can never go back.





